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SUBJECT: The Process for Receiving Requests in the Path of

Non-sterile, Non-measuring Low Risk Medical Devices

ADDRESSES: Medical Devices Manufacturers and Medical

Devices Establishments.

In reference to the previous announcement (No.1) dated
4/1/2021, in regard to extending the work procedures of
Medical Device Marketing Authorization (MDMA) requests
until the Medical Devices Law enters into force which is

released by the royal decree (No. M/54) dated 6/7/1442.

SFDA would like to announce the process for receiving
requests in the path of non-sterile, non-measuring low

risk medical devices according to the following:

1- The registered applications before this announcement
in the Low- Risk path, will be valid until their expiry

date.

2- New /Renew requests will be accepted until
27/9/2022. With a validity of One Year from the
acceptance date. In addition, before registration expiry
date, requirements below must be fulfilled:

a. Comply with MDMA requirements.
b. Assign an Authorized Representative for overseas

manufacturers.
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3- Starting from the date of this announcement, Applicants
for non-sterile, non-measuring low risk medical devices
have the option to apply for MDMA through (Ghad
System).

For further inquiries regarding this announcement, please

contact md.rs@sfda.gov.sa or call 19999.
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